
Important Changes to Filing Fees 

 

Please be advised that a new State law effective July 1, 2019, changes the filing fees for Annual 

Reports and Reinstatements.   The new fees are as follows: 

 

Annual Reports for Corporations, LLCs, LLPs, LPs, and Non-Profits 

For-profit business entities – Annual Report filing fee changes from $50 to $75 for all Annual 

Reports due on or after July 1, 2019.   

Non-profit business entities – Annual Report filing fee changes from $25 to $30 for all Annual 

Reports due on or after July 1, 2019.   

Important Note: Business entities that paid Annual Report fees prior to 7/1/19 that were not due 

until 7/31/19, 8/31/19 or 9/30/19, are not required to pay the increased fee amount. 

 

Reinstatements 

For-profit corporations – The reinstatement assessment of $200 is eliminated.  

 

 

 

 


